
The purpose of the video that we have submitted was to highlight the excitement and anticipation of

the first day of school for the 2024 - 2025 school year. The first day of school in Columbus City

Schools is not just a day of classes, it's a city-wide celebration. A celebration that we wanted to

make sure that not only our families saw, but the whole community could watch and participate in.

Our staff, from principals to teachers to custodians to administrators have worked tirelessly all

summer to make sure our families were welcomed back to the best schools in the country. It was

important to us to make sure our students and parents were able to see the hard work, tax dollars,

and enthusiasm that went into making the first day of school and the entire upcoming school year

the best one yet!


